
 

 

 

4th October 2022, 7 Rabi al-Awwal 1444 AH 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Assalaamu Alaikum – ‘Peace be upon you’ 

 

RE: Early School Closure for Year 6 Open Evening 

 

I hope you are in the best of health 

Further to the information sent to you regarding the Year 6 open evening, I would like to inform you that 

school will finish at 2:05pm for pupils on Thursday 6th October 2022. This is to allow time for preparation for 

the open evening. 

Please make suitable arrangements to collect your son promptly. If you have any issues regarding this matter, 

please contact the school. 

Please note, there will be no after school enrichment or interventions on this day. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr A Hussain 

Principal 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


